
 

 

 

 

 

17/10/24 

Leaving Certificate Candidate Portal 2024 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Please note that the student candidate portal is now open for all 6th year students to 

register and confirm their subject entries for Leaving Certificate State Examinations 2024. 

Students need to complete the following steps: 

1. Log onto examinations.ie 

2. Click on  

3. Follow the simple steps to register and confirm subjects are correct. 

(This process should take just 5mins to complete) 

 

All Leaving Certificate candidates must complete the Registration Process and confirm their 

subjects before 5.00pm Friday 25th of October.  

 

To register, candidates will need their Examination Number and PIN. The PIN for most 

candidates will be the first 4 digits of the candidates PPSN, however the State Examinations 

Commission have issued different PINS for a small number of candidates. If you cannot log 

in using the first 4 digits of your PPSN, you need to call to the school office to request your 

personalised PIN.  

Any issues encountered or further questions should be directed towards myself. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

___________________ 

Denis O Rourke 

Principal 

 


